
Issue 37 

20/07/2018 

Newsletter 

 

 

 

Our Christian values: Compassion, forgiveness, trust, respect, courage and  perseverance 

KS! Football Carnival 

What a fantastic afternoon celebrating all of 
our learning based on our topic of Brazil! The 
children shared art work, information leaflets, 
music, design and dance that they had created 
across this term. We had our World Cup Final 
where England played Brazil...and England came 
out as the winners with the final score being  
3-2. We would like to thank all of those who 
made it and a big well done to the children.  
We are very proud of all of you and what you 
have achieved this year.                  
 
Many thanks The Key Stage One Team 





Jessica Pope from Pelicans is doing ‘Brave the Shave’ for Macmillan on  
Saturday 21st July.  She is doing it in memory of Granny Pope and Jo Best.  

 If you would like to donate you can either go to this webpage 
 

https://bravetheshave.macmillan.org.uk/ 

Go to Donate to a shaver and search for Jessica Pope and follow the  
instructions to donate.  

        Or  

Drop your donation in to reception in an envelope marked For Jessica 
Pope ‘Brave the Shave’  

Thank you.  

A huge thank you to Tesco 
for donating lots of soft 
drinks for the Year 6 prom 
this evening. I am sure that 
the children will thoroughly 
enjoy being greeted by a 
mocktail as they celebrate 
their time at Bishop 
Bronescombe school.  

https://bravetheshave.macmillan.org.uk/


2018 Summer Term Diary Dates: 

Yr 6 Leavers’ show—23rd July @ 2pm 

Last day of Summer Term—24th July at 3.15pm 

****************** 

INSET DAY—Tuesday 4th September  

Autumn Term begins—Wednesday 5th September. 

 ATTENDANCE 
Classes % No of lates 

Little Doves 97.04% 2 

Little Fish 100% 0 

Little Lambs 96.3% 10 

Peacocks 95.56% 2 

Phoenix 96.93% 0 

Pelicans 94.81% 1 

Angels 93.59% 3 

Faith 96.67% 0 

Hope 99.21% 1 

Weekly Total 96.69% 19 

We’re happy to report our continued attempts at raising 

the importance of positive attendance with pupils and 

have put the following in place: 

For the class achieving the highest attendance each week, 

a Friday ‘Popcorn Pass’ will be granted.  This involves an 

hours treat of a film and popcorn to munch on!  Here are 

the winners from this week…… Little Fish 

For the individual children achieving 100% attendance 

throughout the week, their names will be put into a draw.  

Two names will be drawn and a small prize will be given 

to the winners.   

Our current whole school attendance for this academic 

year stands at 96.17%, a percentage that is above the 

government expectations.  Thank you for all your support 

in ensuring the positive attendance of your child and 

keeping school informed of any illness or absence. 

Important notice -  

From September 2018 there will be a 
small price increase in school meals.  
The new price will now be £2.32. 

Holiday Online safety  

Without doubt your young ones will be accessing the online 

world at some point over the holidays.  We just thought it 

would be a good idea to remind you of a great website to 

access sensible advice on online games and apps — 

www.commonsensemedia.org 

You can access easy-to-read reviews and it is a brilliant way 

of keeping yourselves, and your children, informed of what 

they are accessing or would like to access. The link is on the 

Parents / Useful information tab of our website too. 

Furthermore, to the above, we are aware of a ‘Charlie  

Charlie’ craze at the moment, which is upsetting some  

pupils so please keep an eye on what your children are  

accessing online.    




